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   30th September, 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
I write to inform you that the Governors have appointed Mrs Allyson Thorpe, a serving Headteacher within the Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle, to the role of Headteacher from 1st January, 2021.

Mrs Thorpe is currently Headteacher of St. Joseph’s Catholic Primary school in Stanley.

On behalf of all of the Governors, I wish Mrs Thorpe every success in her new role.
Yours sincerely,
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Mr H. Bell

Chair of Governors

Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538
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Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School
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